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November 15, 2013 

 

 

 TO:  District 6 Planning Council 

 

Dear Ladies/Gentlemen: 

 
This is to inform you of a request for a variance from the sound level limitations as indicated in 
the St. Paul Noise Ordinance (Chapter 293 of the St. Paul Legislative Code). 
 
A public hearing before the City Council on this variance request will be held on: 
 
Date: December 4, 2013 
Time: 5:30 p.m. 
Location:  3rd floor, City Hall Council Chambers 
 
Anyone attending the public hearing will be given the opportunity to present verbal comments or 
objections before the City Council. 
 
Anyone unable to attend the public hearing, may, within fifteen (15) days of the mailing date on 
this notice, submit written comments or objections with the: City of St. Paul, Department of 
Safety and Inspections, 375 Jackson Street, Suite 220, Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101-1806. 
 
Description of Variance: 
 
Noise Source:  Kami Blackwell-Kinney, President, TCGIS-PTO, has requested a sound level 
variance to provide a DJ booth and sound system from 7:00 p.m. until 12:00 midnight for the 
Twin Cities German Immersion School – PTO Annual School Fundraising Event on February 
22, 2014. 
 
Location:  1031 Como Avenue in the former church building. 
 
 
If you have any questions, you can reach Barb McMonigal-St. Dennis, Environmental Health 

Specialist, at 651-266-9137, or e-mail her at barb.mcmonigal-st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Vicki Sheffer 

Department of Safety and Inspections 


